
  
 
 
 

Connecticut River Joint Commissions 
Suite 225, 10 Water Street, Lebanon, NH 03766 

Monday, June 17, 2019 ~ 2:00 – 4:00 PM 
 

Notes – Quorum lacking  
 

Chair McClammer called meeting to order at 2:10 p.m. 
 
2:10 PM Presentations – Water Quality Activities 

 
David Neils, Chief Aquatic Biologist Director, Jody Connor Limnology 
Center Watershed Management Bureau Water Division, NH Department of 
Environmental Services 
 
Ben Copans, Watershed Coordinator  
Vermont Agency of Natural Resources Watershed Management Division 

 
3:00 PM Business Meeting 
• State Caucuses:  New Hampshire having a quorum met in caucus and elected the 

following officers - Alex Belensz, Chair; Lionel Chute, Vice Chair; and Jen Griffin, 
Secretary-Treasurer. 

 
Remaining items could not be acted upon due to lack of a quorum for CRJC. These will 
be added to the August Agenda. 
• Adopt Minutes of April 15, 2019, 2019 Meeting 
• Accept Financials May 2019 
• Adopt Budget for FY 2020 
• Report of Nominating Committee & Election of Officers 

New Business -   

Discussion of Plainfield and Route 12 A projects. 



Draw down on the Connecticut River during spawning season was reviewed. GRH 
explained that the increase in water and the large level of debris was the cause of the 
extended draw down. It usually does not occur this way. Affect on the fish population 
should be covered in the new license. 

Lionel Chute moved to adjourn – Jason Seconded 

Staff will Doodle Poll for quorum for August meeting. 

4:00 PM Adjourn 

 

Accepted: September 4, 2019 


